January 1, 2013
Saint Louis University Researchers:
Saint Louis University Institutional Review Board (IRB) approval letters that are generated in the electronic IRB system (EIRB) do not contain signatures of the IRB Chair and/or Designee.  Please make all of your sponsoring agencies aware of this new practice.
Thank you – 

Melissa Fink, MA

Director

Institutional Review Board

Saint Louis University

